
   
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 
 
Effective December 1, 2022 the standalone (single test) rotavirus antigen test will be discontinued. Rotavirus 
is included in the stool pathogen panel (Stool Pathogen Panel PCR), which is the recommended first line test 
for uncomplicated diarrheal illness. 
 
 
 
 
Please direct any questions to Dr. Karre, Director of Microbiology, at 402-354-7842 or LaNett Whisler, 
Microbiology Service Leader at 4-4586. 
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